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September 16, 2020 
 
Leslie Zink  
Sr. Manager, Pricing and Tariffs  
Frontier Communications  
21 West Ave. 
Spencerport, NY  14559 
 
Re:  Citizens Telecommunications Company of Utah d/b/a Frontier Communications of 

Utah’s Tariff Revisions to Introduce Frontier Residential Unlimited Voice Service; 
 Docket No. 20-041-T03 
 
Dear Ms. Zink, 
 
 The Public Service Commission (PSC) has reviewed Citizens Telecommunications 
Company of Utah d/b/a Frontier Communications of Utah’s (“Frontier”) proposed revisions to 
Schedule No. A-3 of its tariff filed on August 18, 2020. Frontier’s filing proposes modifications 
to introduce Frontier Residential Unlimited Voice, effective September 20, 2020.  
 

The PSC also reviewed the comments of the Division of Public Utilities (DPU) filed on 
August 31, 2020. DPU states it does not object to Frontier’s proposed changes and recommends 
the PSC approve the requested tariff revisions.  
 

 Based on the PSC’s review of Frontier’s filing and DPU’s comments and 
recommendation, and the lack of any opposition, the PSC approves Frontier’s proposed revisions 
to Schedule No. A-3 as filed, effective September 20, 2020. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
/s/ Gary L. Widerburg 
PSC Secretary 
DW#315479 


